) 318t March, 1967.

Mr. Kerl R. Fleischman,
G.P.0. Box 602 :
SUVA  ees Fijd.

Dear Sir,

Thank youn for your letter of the 20th
which found its way to me here, Apparently gou
wish me to suggest something interesting to do
with the radar antenna., Probadbly it would be most
suitable for monitoring solar radio waves, FPerhaps
you could tip the vertiosl axis to point towaxrd ¢
south celegtial pole., The device would then follow
the sun during the dag; Some adjustment would need to
be incorporated for change in solar dedlination with
the seasoms., The electronics required wounld depend
on wavelength chosen., Iir. Covington would be most
able %0 maks suggestions on this subject.

Yours faithfully,

Grote Reber.
GR/JCA



